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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 3:00 PM
To: Deke & Corrin Brown
Cc: Jessica Henderson-McBean; Amy Ow
Subject: RE: Lot 11

Hi Deke and Corrin, 
 
I’ll get you a copy of the March 2020 civil plans.  I’m forwarding your email to Jessie at SWCA, the County’s mitigation 
monitor to address the concerns regarding the protection fencing, noise and dust control. 
 
Thank you 
 

From: Deke & Corrin Brown <d.cbrown@comcast.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 2:01 PM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Lot 11 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Hi Camille, 
  
Hope you and your family are well and weathering this Pandemic. 
  
May we please ask if permit in place, when will the construction of chain link fence protecting the 
conservation easement will be installed as previously confirmed.  
  
May we also request  e-copy of March 2020 resubmitted civil engineering plan so we can be sure no height 
changes from that approved.  I cannot locate them on the county url for records that was supposed to have 
everything. 
  
It has been very difficult with the grading.  Too much noise and dust.  Is there anything we can do ???  All of 
the neighbors have had ENOUGH ! 
With working from home – we can’t hear on the telephone.  The dust is covering everything and causing us all 
to cough !  Is it COVID-19 or just dust ? 
Who do we contact to take a break from the noise and maybe water down the dust ???  


